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Wednesday 29th November 2023 
 

Dear Parents 
 
Thank you for your consideration of our proposal to perform the Christmas play (Friday 15th December) in the Village 
Hall this year.  Following positive feedback we have decided to go ahead.  We are very much looking forward to a 
larger venue and hopefully lots of audience participation when we perform in celebration of the school buildings 60th 
Anniversary! 
 
Our arrangements for Tuesday 5th December are as follows: 
 
Cherry, Oak and Rowan Class 
 

1. Children from Reception to Year 4 will be rehearsing at the village hall all morning.  
2. If your child will be attending Breakfast Club, please drop them off at the village hall anytime between 8am 

and 8.45am. 
3. Please drop your child off at the village hall between 8.45am and 9.00am. 
4. Please complete the following form before 6pm tomorrow to indicate if you will send your child with a 

packed lunch or if you would like to order one from the school kitchen.  Please note that any packed lunches 
sent into school will need to be fully disposable after eating as we cannot take anything to the theatre. 
https://forms.office.com/e/B69KERMCrS 

5. At 1.30pm we will be collected from the village hall by the coach to take us to the theatre for our Christmas 
treat.  After the Nutcracker performance, the bus will bring us all back to school to meet you at around 
5pm/5.30pm.   

 
Busy Bees 

1. If you have a child in Busy Bees who needs to access Breakfast Club please let us know as soon as possible. 
2. Busy Bees children should arrive at school as usual between 8.45am and 8.55am.  They will enjoy a full day 

of Christmas activities and crafts. 
3. Hot lunches will be served as usual. 
4. Children should be collected as usual at 3.30pm. 
5. Kingfisher Club will be available for any Busy Bees children who need to attend between 3.30pm and 

5.30pm.  
 
Finally, please could we ask that all costumes are brought into school as soon as possible.  We would appreciate it if 
everything was ready for us to run a dress rehearsal on Tuesday 5th. 
 
If you have any questions about any of the arrangements, please do just give us a call. 

Kind regards 

  
Vicki Bradley 
Headteacher 
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